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Blaney McMurtry welcomes our 
newest Partner, Marc Kemerer
Date: March 15, 2010

Blaney McMurtry LLP is pleased to announce that Marc Kemerer has joined the firm as a 
Partner where he will continue his practice in planning, municipal, environmental and heritage 
law.

Marc has acted for a wide variety of clients, including large residential developers, municipalities, 
large commercial/retail developers, ratepayer groups, educational institutions, individuals, non-
profit groups and the Ministry of the Environment.

He regularly attends at the Ontario Municipal Board, and has represented clients before the 
courts, the Environmental Review Tribunal and other administrative Tribunals.

Marc was called to the Bar of Ontario in 1995.


